



Mr B Goreing
Independent Chair
Kanmantoo Callington Community Consultative Committee
bob@cega.com.au

Dear Mr Goreing

CONGRATULATIONS!

It gives me great pleasure to congratulate the KCCCC on being recognised alongside Hillgrove Resources Limited in the 2016 Premier's Community Excellence Awards in Mining and Energy.

I am pleased to acknowledge the exceptional efforts and commitment to the committee's vision of an environmentally sustainable operation in order to keep the community minimally impacted by the Kanmantoo Copper Mine.

I know that other communities will be inspired by your efforts and I look forward to seeing them follow in your footsteps.

I offer my best wishes to you on this very special occasion and wish you well for the future.

Yours sincerely,

ADRIAN PEDERICK MP JP

Member for Hammond

Shadow Parliamentary Secretary for Agriculture, Food and Fisheries

Shadow Parliamentary Secretary for Forests

Shadow Parliamentary Secretary for Regional Development

19 15,16